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DECEMBER, 1955 PREACHERS’ MEETING

This photograph was taken in the Dearborn building and shows 38 men in attendance.
These monthly meetings, which began in 1941 under the leadership of Gerald Montgomery and
Harmon Black, have continued to the present day. The previous sporadic meetings were so filled
with conflict of one kind or another, that the ground rule for the revived meetings was, no church
troubles will be discussed - the gatherings were for fellowship and announcements.




